Berwick Heights Golf Course 
Restrictions to Golfers/Visitors from HRM


Based on the restrictions and recommendations by Nova Scotia Health announcement on April 23, 2021, we have made the difficult decision to not allow golfers/guests from HRM and other areas identified in the news release at this time.
This decision was not made lightly.
We, like all other courses, hope this is a short-term measure and look forward to welcoming those impacted back very soon.
Guidelines as of April 26, 2021
· No walk-ons, golfers must book online or call the Pro Shop 902-847-9000
· If you feel ill, please do not come to the course.
· Check into the pro shop no earlier than 10 minutes before your scheduled tee time.
· Non-medical masks must be worn when entering the Pro Shop/Clubhouse.
· Wherever possible use debit and/or credit card for purchases
· Washrooms are open and cleaned on a regular basis.
· Do not touch the flags on the greens.
· Only maintenance staff rake bunkers.
· Club power carts must be used by one individual only, unless being shared by members of the same household or social bubble.

Practice physical distancing and wear a mask.







